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Welcome back!!! Classed begin next week, the 

week of August 8th!!!  I hope you have all had a safe 

and healthy summer and have had some time to do 

something fun!! I know this year will be one of the 

best ones yet!!!  Our staff is excited to be back and 

we are looking forward to a full season that will be 

packed full of growth for all of the dancers!!  SO 

EXCITED TO GET GOING!!!  Here we go….23rd 

Season of DMDA!!!!!  

 

 Videos/Links-  If you were not able to come 

to the studio during the summer to pick up 

your recital DVD’s, no problem.  You can 

come in next week and pick them up during 

your dancers’ class time! If you didn’t order a 

Downloadable Link and still want one let me 

know.  I can still get you a code through the 

end of August if you would like.  I am no 

longer able to order DVD’s unfortunately.   

 Registration-   You can still add any classes 

to your schedule if you would like.  Quite a 

few of our classes are filling up or full, so if 

you would like to add one I suggest that you 

do so sooner than later.  Our instructors will 

be watching class placements the first month 

or so to make sure that your child is in the 

correct class for their level and age. Just 

know that it is our upmost concern that your 

child gets the most out of their classes so we 

will make sure their class is a perfect fit.  

 Class Size-   If after the first couple of weeks 

a class is too big, we will work on splitting 

those up for you.  If there is a class by the 

end of August that is too small, we will make 

sure you are merged in with another that 

works for you!!    

Upcoming Dates 

August 8th- New Season Begins 

September 5th- Closed for Labor Day 

November 21-25th–Thanksgiving 

Break 

December 26th-Jan 6th- Holiday Break 

June 8th- Dress Rehearsal 

June 10th- Recital Performances 

TRY ANY STYLE OF DANCE WEEK!!! 

Have you always wanted to try a different style of dance 

but didn’t want to quite sign up because you weren’t sure 

you would like it?  Well now is your chance!!!  August 29-

Sept 1st you can go to ANY class you want to try a different 

style?  Never have done Hip hop?  TRY IT!!!  Never have 

tried tap?  GO FOR IT!!  This is your week to do so!!!  You 

just need to look at the schedule and come to that 

appropriate class time!!  Let us know if you have any 

questions!! 

 

Remember: Tuition is always due the first day of 

class!  You can always sign up for Autopay so you 

don’t have to worry about it!!  After the 8th, an 

automatic late fee will be applied to your account.  

Let us know if you have any questions about this.  

……continued on next page.  
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To begin the year, I just want to reiterate the importance of a caring, supportive and 

community environment at Dynamic Motion!!  We are all here to learn and grow together 

with positivity and a kind empathetic heart and mind!  This studio should be a haven where 

bullying is stopped in its tracks at the door and I would like to continue to have this be the case 

here at DMDA!!!  A smile goes a long way, kind words can be everything someone needs to 

turn their day around, and happiness for other’s accomplishments should be celebrated and 

embraced just as much as yours are! 

 Let’s start this year off as a wonderful dancing family and community trying to make this 

world a better place!!!   

Looking forward to this season, 

Tiffany Fox 

Owner/Director 

GCU Faculty  
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